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——In Between—— 

May 16, 2018 

Sunday, May 20 

   9:45 am Sunday School 

 11:00 am Worship 

   2:30 pm Chairo Rehearsal 

   3:00 pm Vocal Ensemble Rehearsal 

   3:15 pm Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal 

   3:30 pm Children Choristers (Grades 1-6) and 

  Music Friends (Age 3—Kindergarten) 

  Rehearsal 

   4:00 pm Spring Choral Concert & Reception 

   5:00 pm Middle School Youth 

   6:00 pm Youth Snack Supper (Grades 6-12) 

   6:30 pm Senior High Youth 

Monday, May 21 

   3:00 pm Church Staff Meeting 

   5:45 pm Girl Scout Troop 1702 

 Wednesday, May 23 

   6:00 pm Adult Bible Study, FH 

   6:00 pm Christ’s Kids (Grades 1-6) 

   7:00 pm Sanctuary Choir 

   8:00 pm Vocal Ensemble 

Friday, May 25 

   9:00 am Christian Women’s Job Corps (CWJC) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 20, 2018 
 

 

❖ Worshiping Together 
11:00 am 

 

Life to life 

Ezekiel 37:1-14 

Rev. Dr. Trey Gilliam 

Worship Choir:  The Sanctuary Choir 

 

You’re invited to dress casually 

in the colors of fire. 

 

 

❖ Celebrating Together 
4:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Ice Cream and Cake Reception 

will follow. 

Presented by  

the Sanctuary Choir, 

Vocal Ensemble, 

Chairo, 

Children Choristers, 

and 

Music Friends 

Welcome to Our New Member 

We are pleased to welcome Chloe Rose as a new 

member of FBCA. She shared her profession of 

faith on Sunday, May 13, and will be baptized in 

the near future. She is the daughter of Chip & 

Stephanie Rose, sister of Victoria and Dawson, 

and granddaughter of FBC members Frank & 

Penny Rose.  

 

Chloe, your church family celebrates this im-

portant decision with you, and commits to pray 

for you as you continue to grow as a disciple of 

Jesus. 



SERVING IN THE LOVE OF CHRIST 

Name That House! 

You’re invited to help come up with a 

name for our North Street house. We hope 

the name will reflect the ministry we in-

tend the house to provide...a transitional 

home for women who are bettering their lives 

through the Christian Women’s Job Corps 

(CWJC) ministry. Share your ideas with Pat 

Byrd, Director of Roanoke Chowan CWJC. 

Week of  May 20-26 
Minister on Call  

 Rev.  Anita Thompson, 395-0061 

Deacons on Call 

 Pat Byrd, 209-4301 

  Scott Outlaw, 287-6721  

Sunday School at Creekside Care—May 20 

 Edith Freeman Class 

Extended Session—May 20 

 Birth-Age 2: Susan Earley, Jerri Harrell, &  

  JoAnn Herring 

 Ages 3-5: Alex & Sarah Grace Britton 

Ushers—May 20 

 Jamie Burns, Lee Byrum, Gloria Freeman, 

 Steven Hollingsworth, Frank Rose, & Carroll 

 Thompson; Balcony— Keith Rawls & Andy  

 Woodard 

Sound System —May 20 

 Walt Pierce 

Floral Offering—May 20 

 Worship Decorating Committee 

Home Delivered Meals—May 21 

 Bill & Susan Earley 

Food Pantry—May 25 

 Vicky Overman & Barbara Roberson 

Week of  May 27-June 2 
Minister on Call  

 Rev.  Anita Thompson, 395-0061 

Deacons on Call 

 James Early, 395-2163 

  Lee Wilson, 332-4563  

Extended Session—May 27 

 Birth-Age 2: Georgia Copeland, Scott & Lisa 

  Outlaw 

 Ages 3-5: Melanie Byrum & J.C. Doughtie 

Ushers—May 27 

 Carolyn Arrington, Lanie Byrum, Jane Marie 

 Hollingsworth, Bill Magette, Alan Myers, 

 Reagan Zoch; Balcony— Camille Pierce & Pate  

 Pierce 

Sound System —May 27 

 Rick Burns 

Floral Offering—May 27 

 Tom & Carol Jean Fretwell 

Home Delivered Meals—May 28 

 Closed for Memorial Day Holiday 

Food Pantry—June 1 

 Sandra Pierce 

Save the Date . . . 

Visiting Youth  

Choir 

On Thursday, May 31st at 

5:00 pm, the Youth Choir of 

Church Street United Meth-

odist Church, Knoxville, TN 

will be presenting a concert 

in our sanctuary. The choir is directed by Tim 

Ward,  college classmate of Anita’s. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 13, 2018 

Weekly Need $ 8,555.00 

Weekly Offering $ 9,786.16 

Difference $ 1,231.16 

 

YTD Needs $ 162,545.00 

YTD Offerings $ 152,922.15 

YTD Difference $ -8,622.85 

 

YTD Global Missions Offering $ 6,055.01 

Thank you for your generous gifts! 

Thank You Notes 

. . . Have been received from Baptist Women in 

Ministry (National Organization), and Chowan 

University. They are located on the bulletin 

board outside the main office. 


